
The Hill at Furnace Brook

Condominium Trust

To: All Residents

From: Board of Trustees/G&G Management

Date:   3/24/2015

RE: Towing Update

As some of you are aware cars were towed recently from our 

parking lot during an overnight sweep by the towing company. 

Important things to remember:

• The sticker needs to be visible and on the rear window (with 

exceptions noted below).

• Do not put sticker on tinted glass as it can not be seen in 

the dark and your car may be towed unexpectedly. Vehicles 

with tinted glass need to have sticker on front windshield 

or an area that is visible in the dark.   

• Cars with convertible tops should put the sticker on front 

windshield in case top is removed in the summer.

Remember, the sticker must be visible in the dark but not to 

obstruct the driver's view when driving.

There are forms available in the Laundry Room or online at 

www.thehillcondo.com for parking sticker requests or changes. 

Reminder that tow signs are installed around the building and 

tow monitoring overnight by the towing company is in place. 

Please remind your visitors.

Thank you for your cooperation in this important matter.

www.thehillcondo.com


